
REGULAR MEETING (2) 
MARCH 23RD, 2022 5:00 P.M. 

KENTLAND TOWN HALL 
 

Attending:  Debby Shufflebarger, President, James Sammons and David Michael Rowe, 
Council Members, Rebecca Goddard, Attorney and Judy King, Clerk/Treasurer 
 
Discussion was on restructuring the second meeting of the month.  If Department Heads do 
not have anything urgent or time sensitive they do not have to attend the second meeting 
unless the Board would request them to be there.  But they are always welcome to attend.  
The second meeting was originally established to review and update the outdated 
ordinances.  Debby brought a few simple ordinances that need to be updated.  
 1st Regular Meetings on what day  
 2nd Regular Meeting times 
 3rd Economic Development Commission 
 4th Conservancy District Director 
Becky Goddard will update and talk with Pat Ryan on the Economic Development.   
 
Julian Elson, Town Marshall, would like to see the Fire Works Ordinance updated soon.  Becky 
will have this ordinance ready for review at the next meeting. 
 
Being no further business, a motion was made by Mike Rowe and seconded by James 
Sammons to adjourn the meeting. 
 
 
 
 
___________________________    ______________________________ 
Debby Shufflebarger, President    James Sammons, Member 
 
 
 
____________________________   Attest: ______________________________ 
David Michael Rowe, Member    Judy M. King, Clerk/Treasurer 


